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Comments: To who it may concern...

I am writing to express my full support for the Hermosa Project.  Development of critical, and for that matter, all

minerals within the US is in the best interest of all American citizens.  The project is an excellent example of the

use of the Critical Minerals Security Act.

Sincerely,

 

Sandor Ringhoffer, CPG, SME RM

Consulting Mineral Exploration Geologist      


